





TCS/GEN/016/2022-23

Date: 15-04-2022

CIRCULAR

صداق ة - VALUE OF THE MONTH: FRIENDSHIP

SUBJECT: SCHOOL DIARY 2022-23

Dear Parent,

Greetings from The Central School Dubai!

This is to inform you that the school diary for the academic year 2022-23 is ready for distribution from the school. The diary will be supplied to each student through respective class teachers.

Kindly note that the diary will be supplied only to those students who are promoted to the new academic year 2022-23.

Regards,

Vice Principal



THE CENTRAL SCHOOL, P.B NO: 90697, DUBAI, U.A.E. PHONE: (0)4 267 4433 | Email: info@centralschool.net